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Nice to Meet You!
We are pleased to announce that the start of the early sitework for the new
LaVenture Middle School Addition has started. While permitting is still in
progress for the full construction of the building addition, we do have some
exciting work that will be taking place over the next couple of months. The
early site work permit includes grading of the site, installation of new storm
water control systems, relocating the south parking lot entrance and utility
work. 

We are excited to join your community, and we understand that being a
good neighbor is very important to Lydig Construction and Mount Vernon
School District. While construction is inherently a disruptive process, it is
always our goal to limit disruption to the greatest extent possible and be a
positive member of your community while we are here. 

Transparent and two-way communication is the number one tool we use to
achieve these goals. In addition to this newsletter, we want to ensure you
have a direct method to contact us with any questions or concerns if they
arise. Please do not hesitate to contact us directly with the contact info at
the bottom of this page.

What to Expect During Construction
Working Hours: 
Standard working hours will be from 7AM -
4PM Monday - Friday. However, throughout
the course of this project, we may stay late
and/or work weekends to keep on schedule. In
those circumstances, we abide by the City of
Mount Vernon's noise and work hour
ordinances: 7AM - 9PM Monday - Friday and
9AM - 7PM weekends. 
 
Deliveries: 
The primary construction entrances will be off
LaVenture Road. Deliveries will not be
allowed outside of our working hours, but we
appreciate your patience in advance. 

Noise & Vibration: 
Lydig adheres to all local and state noise
codes. Heavy machinery and construction
equipment shall not be operated during non-
working hours. Trucks and equipment idling
will not be permitted to idle on site before
7AM. Please note the back-up alarms on our
vehicles and equipment are required by
WISHA and cannot be disabled.
 
Personal conduct: 
All Lydig employees and subcontractors
undergo a mandatory safety and personal
conduct orientation meeting. This includes but
is not limited to site regulations on language,
harassment, music/radios, tobacco use, litter,
and leaving/entering the job site.

Project Team:
Lydig Construction Contact: LaVentureMS@lydig.com
Construction Manager: MVSD Contact

Project Team Contact Phone Number: 425-885-3314
In Case of Emergency, Dial 911


